
Submitter: Cassandra Strauss 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Commerce and Consumer 
Protection 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2141 

I urge the Oregon State Legislature to pass HB-2141. This will provide protection, 

benefit, accountability, and transparency for the public, as well as helping to 

streamline the permitting process. It aligns interior designers with architects, 

landscape architects, and other built environment design professionals who are 

formally recognized and regulated by the State. 


